

## **MEMORANDUM**

From:

**Chapel Hill Transportation Board** 

To:

Chapel Hill Town Council

Date:

April 6, 2005

Subject:

Petition to Town Council Regarding Rezoning of OI-3 Properties

At its regularly-scheduled meeting on April 5, 2005, the Chapel Hill Transportation Board voted 4-3 to petition Town Council to consider changing OI-3 zoning to require Town Council review and approval of development projects in addition to Planning Board review.

In attendance: Barnes, Cianciolo, Easthom, Eldridge, Howe, Juliano, Koontz

For the Transportation Board,

George Cianciolo

Chair